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October 12th, 2024 

Neil Arora 
Student, Class XI 
Lotus Valley International School 
Noida, India 

 

Letter of Appreciation on Completion of Internship 

Dear Neil, 

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation for your efforts and dedication during the 
summer project on “Awareness of UN SDG Goals in India,” which took place from June 5th 
to June 30th, 2024. 

The data you gathered and the insights from your survey are invaluable and will significantly 
contribute to the ongoing efforts under the SDG Cities Leadership Platform. Your work plays 
a crucial role in strengthening the broader initiative, and we are proud to have had you as a 
part of this important project. 

We wish you continued success in all your future endeavours. 

Warm regards, 

 

Ajay Davessar 
Sr. Advisor to UNGSII 
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